

ACCREDITATION COUNCIL FOR BUSINESS SCHOOLS AND PROGRAMS

Bringing Together Those Dedicated to Teaching Excellence

May 27, 2013

Dr. Deborah A. Williams
Department Chair – Business Administration
West Virginia State University
Cole Comples, P. O. Box 1000
Institute, WV 25112

Dear Dr. Williams:

The Baccalaureate/Graduate Degree Board of Commissioners met on April 18-19, 2013 and reviewed your quality assurance report. After review, the board voted to accept your report with no Conditions, Notes, or Opportunities for Improvement (OFIs).

For additional information regarding your QA Report, please see the attached commissioners' review form. Since your reaffirmation is scheduled for 2015, you will not be required to submit a QA Report at that time since you will be submitting a Self-Study.

Any questions regarding the board's response should be directed to Ron DeYoung, phone: 816-695-9585 or email: rdeyoung1@kc.rr.com.

We hope to see you at the 2013 Annual Conference which is being held in Salt Lake City, Utah, June 21-24. Additional information is available on our website at http://www.acbsp.org/2013AnnualConference.

ACBSP is looking forward to our continued relationship with West Virginia State University. Thank you for providing quality business programs for your students. We are happy to have you as one of our valued members.

Sincerely,

Steve Parscale

Director of Accreditation

c: Dr. Cyrus Aleyesed, Associate Professor, Economics Department